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First name: Judy

Last name: Sulltrop

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This is such an important issue for our community. I have lived here for over 30 years and

understand how our beautiful landscapes help the town not only with necessary recreation but also help our

economy. Protection is imperative . Our climate is changing and it is dryer and we need to make sure that we

protect the water, and the habitat. We have just experienced a huge issue with the Senator mine and know that

we can't protect our community unless we restrict mining to certain areas.  The Hassayampa is a vital area for

wildlife and recreation and feeds into the greater watershed in Pheonix . Please consider this withdrawal.

Best regards 

Judy Sulltrop


